
 

 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE: September 15, 2025 
 
TO: Finance Committee 

Board of Education 
Jamie Bente, Superintendent 

 
FR: Barbie Roessler, Director of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: 25 Pay 26 Property Tax Levy 
 
 
Please consider approving the “Maximum” for the preliminary Property Tax 
Levy for fiscal year 2027. By approving the maximum amount, the Board of 
Education will have a chance to capture the maximum levy amount at the 
December 1, 2025, board meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


